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	INTERNATIONAL TELECOMMUNICATION UNION
TELECOMMUNICATION STANDARDIZATION BUREAU 
	

	
	Geneva, 31 July 2025 

	[bookmark: Adress_E]Ref:
	Corrigendum 1 to
TSB Collective letter 2/17
SG17/XY
	-	To Administrations of Member States of the Union;
-	To the State of Palestine (Res. 99 (Rev. Dubai, 2018));
-	To ITUT Sector Members;
-	To ITUT Associates of Study Group 17;
-	To ITU Academia

	Tel:
	+41 22 730 6206
	

	Fax:
	+41 22 730 5853
	

	E-mail:
	tsbsg17@itu.int 
	

	Web:
	https://itu.int/go/tsg17 
	

	Subject:
	Meeting of WP4/17; Virtual, 3-4 September 2025

	Dear Sir/Madam,
Further to TSB Collective letter 2/17 of 17 June 2025, please be advised that the next meeting of Working Party 4/17 (Security of AI, cloud computing services and applications), originally planned for 4-5 September 2025, will now take place on 3-4 September 2025, to avoid conflict with the fourth ITU-T X.509 Day event scheduled on 5 September 2025.
The meeting will remain fully virtual, and the times will stay the same: from 1300 to 1700 hours (Geneva time) each day.
Please note the updated deadlines, below.
Key deadlines:
	3 August 2025 
	-	Pre-registration (via the online registration form on the study group homepage)

	21 August 2025 
	-	Submit ITU-T Member Contributions (via Direct Document Posting)


Related information can be found on the home page of the study group.
I wish you a productive and enjoyable meeting.

	Yours faithfully,
[image: ]Seizo Onoe
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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